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FROM: Gina Avery-Walker, Directgr C\ @

Department of Elections

DATE: March 27, 2023

RE: FY23-24 Budget Questions

Regarding your memorandum, the responses to the questions are as follows:

1. The State Legislature has moved presidential primaries to late February. How does
departmental capacity to tackle presidential primaries in late February look like? Is
further staffing or resource assistance needed?

Response: The Department's ability to administer has not changed based on the
Presidential Primary date shifting. No additional staffing or resources are needed.
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